
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

May Newsletter Vol.2 

Division 3 

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023 
Unpaid Clubs Become 

Suspended

Lets stay in touch! 

Contact Me: 

Instagram:kt.division.3

Ariel’s Articles 

Hi, everyone! I would
like to make sure that I
am the best Lieutenant
Governor I can be for
you guys this year. If

you ever have any
questions, ideas, or just
want to talk Key Club,

I have my conact
information listed

below. 

Email:ariel@ktkey.org



Club Contacts

As stated before, club officers need  to
send me their new club officer contacts

so they don’t miss out on important
information. I would love to get in

contact with all Key Clubbers and see
the wonderful things that clubs are
doing. This will also make it easy to

keep you informed on up to date
information and upcoming events. 

ICON

ICON registration is still open! If club members plan on attending the
deadline registration for in person is June 3rd and those that plan on

attending virtually the registration deadline is June 15th! International
convention will be held in Washington, DC. The K-T District is

offering a tour to the convention. This will last from July 5th-12th. This
is a great opportunity for you to enjoy the convention as well as

Washington, DC as a group. If you would like to access more
information about the convention it is posted on ktkey.org. If you have

any questions, feel free to contact me!



S u m m e r  A c t i v i t i e s

Key club doesn’t end at the end of the school
year! There are many ways to stay active in
ones community, helping others during the

summer. 
You could do many thing such as…

- Cleaning your local park
- Reading to children

- Volunteer at animal shelters
Stay active in aiding in your communit, have
fun helping others, and enjoy your summer !  

If you guys ever need ideas for service ideas especially during
the summer don’t hesitate to ask! I know that at times it can
be hard to come up with ideas for service or fun ways to give

back to ones community. If I can ever make that process easier
I am happy to help. If you guys ever have service ideas that you
would like to share with other clubs notify my and I can add it

to the next newsletter or the Division 3 Instagram! 


